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MEMORANDUM

Tos Membhers of the S5PSC
From: WAL18

Subject: Neutrino wide band running before the shutdown

The program of the neutrino facility before the shutdown foresees at
present an antineutrino wide band beam run of 1.5 - 10'® protons (WA21) and
a run of 0.5 » 10'® protons (WAS9) to be equally shared between antineutrino
and neutrino wide band beam running. There are only 2.5 - 10'7 protons

allocated for neutrino running.

We would like to express our great interest in an additional 400 GeV

neutrino run of 10'? protons before the shutdown.
This interest is motivated by the following considerations:

1) our work on elastic scattering of vu and v on electrons is limited because

of the lack of statistics in neutrino beams;

2) we have observed 171 events of the inverse muon decay reaction; a neutrino

‘run of 10'% protons would triple that sample and allow more quantitative

studies of that reaction;

+ - . .
3) we have observed a small sample of U 31 events associated with low
hadron energy which may be candidates of charm baryon productiom. An
additional 400 GeV neutrino run would give encugh data to determine a

cross—-section and to study the form factor.



	

